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Clubs 
There are no clubs on Wednesday, 13th December due to the 

Infant Nativity. 
Award Winners  

This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 
Reception – Whole Class, Year 1- Jessica B, Year 2- Connor O, Year 3- Oliver D, 

Year 4- Mia H, Year 5 – Lili-Grayce R, Year 6- Casey P 

This week’s ‘Reading Award’ winners are: 
Rec – Charley T, Year 1- Callum J, Year 2- Lincoln D, Year 3- Mia F, 

Year 4- Tee-Jay M, Year 5 – Harvey K, Year 6 – Daniel D 
Nursery ‘Star Awards’ – Lillia M (Nursery children will receive their awards in class) 

Parents of the ‘Pupil of the week’ and ‘Reading’ are invited to our assembly on Friday,  
15th December at 9.00am.  

 

Christmas Bingo  
Hope everyone had a good time – we have raised an amazing £842.40. 

School Council 
School Council representatives will be presented with their badges in Celebration Assembly on 

Friday, 15th December and parent & carers are invited. 

Christmas Service in Church 
Year 4 are leading our Christmas Service in Church on Thursday, 21st December at 11.00am.  All 

parents/carers/grandparents are invited. 

School Games Mark – Platinum Award 
Chorley All Saints is one of only 104 schools in the whole country to be awarded the 

special School Games Mark Platinum Award. 
Part of the qualifying requirements, to enable us to apply for the award, was that we have been 
successful in achieving the Gold Award for 5 successive years.  This is a National accolade that 

recognises the efforts that have been made at All Saints’ in School Sport and PE. Winning the award 
would not have been possible without the remarkable commitment that has been shown by our 

amazing pupils, past and present, over the last five years, our parents, and our staff. Special thanks 
to the Chorley School Sports Partnership; Southlands High School, Chorley Council’s “Get Up and 

Go” team for creating the opportunities for us to compete in a vast array of differing sports. 

Party Lunch – Friday, 15th December 
The kitchen are doing a special party lunch, the cost is £2.20 for those in Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 who aren’t 

entitled to free meals.  There is also a colouring competition sheet and there will be a prize for the 
best. Sheets need to be returned to the office by Thursday, 14th December. 

Infant Nativity 
Please note the afternoon performance is starting at 2.30pm and not 2.00pm as it says on the 

Christmas Countdown. 
Also the raffle will be drawn at Carols round the Tree on Wednesday, 20th December 5.45-7.00pm. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Forgiveness 

Colossians 3.13  
‘Just as the Lord has forgiven you, so you must also forgive others.’  



 
   
 
 
    

Date Event Details 
13.12.17 Infant Nativity 2.30 & 6.00pm in School 

14.12.17 Nur/Rec Party All Nursery in afternoon session 

15.12.17 Christmas Jumper Day £1 donation 

18.12.17 Festive Crafts 
Year 3,4,5 & 6 Party 

 

19.12.17 Year 1 & 2 Party  

20.12.17 Nursery Sing 
Carols round the Tree 

11.00am 
6.00pm in school 

21.12.17 Christmas Lunch 
Christmas Service 

£2.20 if not eligible for FSM  
11.00am in Church 

22.12.17 Close for Christmas 2.15pm 

8.1.18 School Opens 8.50am (8.00am for Breakfast Club) 

Name the Bear: Emma & Martin from Inspire Schools come into school monthly to lead Worship 
with the Children. Emma has written a book called ‘Spike, Izzy and The Forgotten Treasure’.  There 
is also a bear in the story and she is running a competition to name the bear.  Entry forms are 
available in the office to win a giant version of the bear, the closing date is Friday, 15th December. 

Clubs for Autumn 2 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, Y5/6 Hockey Club 
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y3/4 Hockey Club, Y5/6 Football Club, KS2 Choir Club 

Wednesday – Homework, Y4/5 Handball Club, Y1/2 Multiskills Club 
Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y3/4 Football Club, Y4/5/6 Netball Club 

Friday – Homework 
 

Primary Admission for September 2017 
 

If your child has a 4th Birthday between 1st September 2017 & 31 August 2018 they will start primary school 
in September 2018. You will still need to apply for a place even if your child attends a nursery linked to a 
primary school.  The deadline for applications is 15th January 2018.  www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  Speak 
to Mrs Walters or Mrs Constable if you are having difficulties. 

Lunchtime 
Award  

Harvey P, Y1 
Zak P, Y4 

Rotary Club Christmas Shoebox Campaign 
Thank you to those who have already sent in a shoe box or donations.  If you still have a box at 

home or would like to do one there is still time, they need to be back in school no later than 

Tuesday, 12th December. 

Attendance – The Magic 97 
Well done everyone! Keep up the good work!  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The attendance percentage is being calculated on the number of children achieving the Magic 97%. 
  
 

The averages: Week 1 – 85.7%, Week 2 – 75.9%, Week 3 – 69.1%, Week 4 – 62.1 
 

The winning class is Year 5 with 82.8% of children making The Magic 97 

Christmas Jumper Day  
Bring out your favourite festive jumper and show your excitement for Christmas by 

wearing it to school on Friday, 15th December. For a donation of £1, Children will be 
able to come to school wearing their own clothes – as long as they keep it festive. 

Please bring donations to school on the day. Please note – this is optional and those 
not wishing to take part can come to school in their uniform as usual. 

 

Reception Trip 
Please return the permission slip and £14 for the trip to watch The Night Before Christmas in 

Southport.  We can’t take your child without the signed permission slip. It is Christmas Jumper day 
and they can dress Christmassy or wear their uniform if they aren’t taking part. They will be setting off 

promptly at 9.00am so please don’t be late. 


